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Barbeque fund raising event 

for children’s camps 

This is taking place on Sunday 30th June from 1:00pm – 5:00pm and promises to 

be great fun. Speak to Michelle Sturgeon for more details 

 Barbeque fund raising event for 
children’s camps 

Bible Classes Bible classes will run on Tuesdays starting shortly (one during the day and one in 

the evening) – see Sue Morgan.  Starting in 2 – 3 weeks’ time.  Another is 

running on Thursday during the day – see Reverend Nigel.  

New peer group for those 

feeling isolated 

Our partners Crossroads who specialise in offering social care have organised a 

free peer group for those who may be feeling isolated including people caring for 

relatives and friends, to meet up, have a chat and participate in fun activities. 

Meeting on Thursdays from 09:30 – 2:00pm at All Saints. Dates are 20/6, 4/7, 

18/7, 1/8, 15/8, 5/9, 26/9, 10/10, 24/10, 7/11 and 21/11. Speak to one of the 

churchwardens or Jackie Sadler for more info or pop into the Crossroads office 

by the back gate of the church most times during weekdays 

Men’s midsummer golf 

night! 

For the first time the men’s golf group is having a 9 – hole midsummer meeting 

at Lavender Park on Thursday 27th June starting at 6:45 and finishing (depending 

on whether we are still searching for lost balls) with a bite to eat in the 

clubhouse. All abilities, (in fact any ability!) are welcome. Speak to Andrew.  

Film Club The next film night is Friday 27th June at 7:30pm. For only a suggested minimum 

donation of £5 enjoy a great film plus good company and a very tasty snack and 

a glass or two of wine! 

Emergency Food Bank Alan Gass has asked for more of the following: Tinned meat, squash, sugar, 

coffee, jam, ketchup, brown sauce, salad cream, cup a soup, cereals, long-life 

milk, powdered milk, tinned vegetables, pasta sauce, pot noodles 

Homeless/Night Shelter We are still running the Night Shelter but not overnight with dinner, games and 

entertainment every Thursday evening at All Saints. Speak to Nigel, Liza or 

Andrea for further details of how to help.  

Social lunch A reminder that this very popular event takes place every Wednesday at 

12:30pm starting with a communion service followed by a delicious freshly 

prepared lunch. Come along and join in! 

Safeguarding  It is compulsory for everyone who is in a serving role in the church with contact 

with the vulnerable and young people to have short first level course on 

safeguarding, followed by an online quiz. Please speak to Jackie Wiggins, our 

Safeguarding Officer. There is a formal training course for those who have 

completed the first level on Saturday 13th July from 09:30 – 12:30pm 

Website The IT issues have now been resolved and both allsaintschurchdedworth.co.uk. 

and  allsaintschurchdedworth.com can be used ! The website has been re-

designed, please let us know what you think of it! To contact the church by email 

please now use either contact@allsaintschurchdedworth.com or contact 

@allsaintsdedworth.co.uk 
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